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Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Environmental Defence Correspondence
EB-2013-0321 — Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”)
2014-2015 Payment Amounts Application

I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence to request that the Board consider this
brief response to OPG’s letter dated March 10, 2014 regarding confidentiality.

OPG argues that the figures in its Darlington Business Case Summary could provide an
advantage to suppliers because they are “not high level” and “are provided on a project-by-
project basis.” However, the redactions at issue relate to the overall costs and risks of the
Darlington refurbishment — not to the individual component projects. See the evidence
excerpts attached to Environmental Defence’s submissions of March 3, 2014 as well as the
description of the key redactions at page 2 of those submissions.

OPG has not explained how the disclosure of these overall figures could put it at a
disadvantage in its negotiations with suppliers.

Please advise if anything further is required or would be of assistance.

End.

cc: Applicant and Intervenors
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